
This year we are bringing the community together
to enjoy delicious doughnuts while supporting the

music programs in Cresskill. 
We look forward to sharing the spirit of Hanukkah

with you.
*Scan to order by Friday, December 1st.*

Thank You for supporting the 
Cresskill Music Boosters  

Email cresskillmusicboosters@gmail.com 
with any questions.

CRESSKILL MUSIC BOOSTERS
Hanukkah Sufganiyot 
Doughnut Fundraiser


